
 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

Monday, May 20, 2019 

 

The Starke County Board of Commissioners meet in an Executive Session, at 5:00PM, in the Auditor’s 

Office of the Starke County Annex Building with Commissioners Kathryn Norem, Charles Chesak, and 

Bryan Cavender, County Attorney, Marty Lucas, and Auditor, Rachel Oesterreich present, and the 

following proceedings were held to wit: 

 

The meeting was held to discuss a job performance evaluation of individual employees 

pursuant to Ind. Code 5-14-1.5-6.1(9) 

 

I can attest the only issue discussed at this meeting was in regard to consider the status of an employee. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:22PM.  

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Rachel Oesterreich, Auditor of Starke County & 

Secretary to the Board of Commissioners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         

 


